From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 07 December 2016 11:19
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 16/01599/F Land S of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive and NW of Cotefield Farm 

Hi Bob

The planting plans are almost acceptable. I would omit Griselinia as it isn’t hardy in cold winters.

All trees within 5m of OCC roads and paths need root barriers

All trees within 3m of paths in areas to be adopted by us need root barriers.

Root barriers need to be shown on the plans.

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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